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From: Mark Graham <Mark.Graham@walmart.com>

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 4:59 PM

To: Undisclosed recipients:

Subject: Walmart Exterior Services Communications; Termination Notice

Walmart > <

To:  Walmart External Service Providers
From: Walmart Facility Services
Date: August 19, 2022

RE: Termination Notice for the State of Nebraska
Termination Notice

Please accept this email as a 15-day Notice of Termination per the Walmart Master Service

Agreement for the state of Nebraska on the following Exterior PM Scheduled Service Trades.
e Parking Lot Sweeping

Portering

Power Washing

Landscaping

Snow Removal

The last work order will generate on 8/25/2022 for the following weeks service, as your last
service week ending (September 3rd). Your team will no longer receive work orders for the
service trades listed above after 9/1/2022.

Please submit all unpaid invoices through the specific work order request in Service Channel
within 30 days or you will not be paid for that service.

This termination is not a reflection of your performance. The increasing levels of food and
fuel inflation are affecting how customers spend. As Walmart continues to reduce the cost for
our customers, our teams are working hard on new initiatives to support the savings onto the
customer.

Thank you,
Walmart Facility Services



